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Dear parents,
               I hope you`re all well and relaxed after the weekend!
  I am happy to say that the children are settled in and feeling safe and comfortable after our first week of school. We are looking forward to a productive and pleasant academic school year!
    Last week was mostly play and activities to strengthen their fine motor skills, however this week we will be starting with our curriculum.
L.A: Our theme is "All about me". We will be talking about names and how everybody has a name and some people have the same name.
    We will be introducing letter Aa with its sounds and vocabulary (ant-ax-alligator-apple-arm-apron-April).We will be tracing and attempting to write it.
Math: We will be counting from 1-10 and recognizing and writing number 1. We will learn about the 4 basic shapes and their attributes focusing on the circle.
Science: Using my senses to observe. We will be learning about our 5 senses focusing on "sight". We will watch educational videos to reinforce the concept.
REMINDERS:
*Kindly keep the message book in the plastic sleeve that we sent last week.
*Keep the classwork sheets at home and send back the empty file on Sundays.
*Kindly sign my notes in the msg book so that I know you have seen it.
*P.E is on Tuesdays. We will probably start going to the club from this Tuesday. Some of the children are running out of water. It is advisable that you send an extra bottle of water which will be labeled and kept to one side for your child.
*If you still haven`t sent in ALL the supplies kindly do so by Sunday at the latest.
*We are trying our best to encourage the children to eat all their food, however some of them are very slow and they don`t manage to finish it all.
*If you need to meet me to discuss your child or address any concerns I am available on Thursdays between 2.15-3.00. However you must first schedule an appointment through Ms.Shereen in admin`.
*Some of you were concerned about the children needing help in the bathroom but so far so good, until now we have had no problems.
*Black shoes should be worn on normal school days but they may wear white for P.E.
*Tuesday 11th September is OFF for the Islamic new year.Kul Sana wi entum tiybeen.

    I am looking forward to an exciting and rewarding school year with you and I working together as a team for the good of our "Teenie Weenies".
      Thank You
         Ms. Carol
